
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

VOLUNTARY STUDENT ACTIVITIES OF A RELIGIOUS NATURE IN SCHOOLS (VSA) 
 

Thursday 6th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 
Ryde Secondary College offers a variety of extra-curricular activities in support of the 
growth and development of all students, one such activity that we continue to offer is 
the VSA group, SOUL. This is in support of the expectations of our local community. 
 
SOUL is coordinated by the Inter School Christian Fellowship ISCF. Students meet 
with the volunteers on Wednesdays at lunchtime in Learning Commons 1 in the 
Pavilion.  
 
According to the requirements of the Religious Education Implementation 
Procedures, the school must have written permission for all students attending 
Voluntary Student Activities of a Religious Nature. 
 
Please complete the attached form and return it to the SRE coordinator, Mr Chappell 
or the office, before attending. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Cassy Norris 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________________ of Roll _______ to 
attend the VSA group SOUL at lunchtimes.. 

I acknowledge that this activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health 
COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I 
acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending 
and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of 
illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 

 
 
Signed: _________________________________ 
 
Date: ____________________ 



 


